



Emmbrook Road, Wokingham, RG41 1JP

Tel: (0118) 9784406

Email: enquiries@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk **Website:** www.emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Nick McSweeney

Friday 5th July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Weekly Update

This week we said our final goodbyes to Year 13 with the Leavers' Day and Prom on Monday. They have been a brilliant year group and we look forward to seeing them on results day in the summer.

I would like to thank all of the staff who supported the Greece trip this week. It sounded like a brilliant experience for the students.

Next week is a landmark moment for The Emmbrook as we send our first trip to Tyr Abad since before the pandemic. The Tyr Abad residential centre has been a part of the school since 1971 and so it is wonderful to have the link restored.

Parents' Evenings Parent Survey

My thanks to those parents who completed the parents' evening survey last week. The responses show that overall this year's arrangements were well received. We will use this information to refine our plans for next year and more information will follow.

End of Term - 12.20pm on Friday 19th July

We're now two weeks from the end of the school year so please be aware that the final day of the academic year is Friday 19th July. We will, as always, finish at 12.20pm. All school transport buses will be rearranged for this time, however, all other students (e.g. walk, cycle, car, public transport) will need to make their own arrangements to return home.

Best wishes,



Headteacher

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk



